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  
Poetry Writing Celebration 

Students have been working very  hard on 
their poetry. We are celebrating the end of 
our unit with the sharing of poems, tea, 
and goodies on Tuesday, October 8th. 
Please be on the lookout for published 
poems coming home. 

Reading Celebration

Students are building 
their reading lives both 
at school and at home. 
We are almost at the 
end of our first unit. We 
will celebrate all of of 
our hard work on 
Thursday, October 10th. 

Dates to Remember:

10/8/19 Poetry Writing 
Celebration

10/10/19 Building a Reading Life 
Celebration

10/11/19 No School-Teacher 
Inservice Day

10/14/19 No School-Indigenous 
Peoples’ Day

 10/17/19 Picture Day

Please note that no Friday 
letters have gone home 
recently due to finishing up 
our poetry unit.
 
Friday letters will resume on 
Friday, October 18th. 
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